WreathsForTheFallen.org

Conference Call

October 30th 2012

On Tuesday – October 30, 2012 we had our first Statewide conference call for WFTF.org.

Dial in Number: 605-475-4000

Access Code: Sent to all supporters on our E-Mail list.

Call originated Tuesday night at 7:00 pm. John Thomas monitored the call.

Everyone had been emailed a set of instructions, appropriate access code and control keys to use during the call prior to Tuesday.

One by one each caller got on line and by 7:05 we had a number of people on line. It was exciting because there were several people who had not been to any of our meetings so it was great to hear different voices and it was wonderful that we had such a good turnout for the first time.

Overall I think everyone who participated had a good experience. The instructions were easy to read and follow. I think everyone could hear well and understand everyone on the line. John tried his best to keep the conversation moving and keep it as short as possible. We were on line for 30 minutes. It was a great way to communicate without having to leave our own homes.

This first conference call was mostly a test. We look forward to doing this again but we will not replace our meetings with these conference calls unless we have bad weather or we have issues to deal with other then at our regularly scheduled meetings. It is always good to see everyone in person at the meetings!

Please let us know how your experience was and your thoughts of doing more conference calls. We would love to hear from you.

Carrie Johnson

Secretary, WreathsForTheFallen.org